
 

 

 

April 18, 2016 

 ISEKI & CO., LTD. 

 
Regarding the effects of The 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 

 

 

ISEKI Group extends its sincerest condolences to those affected by the earthquakes that 

occurred in Kumamoto areas on April 14 and after. 

Concerning the situation of the damages and effects discovered in ISEKI Group as of 

8:30am today, we will inform you as follows;  

 

1. Iseki Kyushu Co., Ltd. (Sales company) 

Our branches and offices in Kumamoto and Oita prefecture will be operated as usual except 

in the areas where evacuation instruction or advisory was issued. So, if you find any 

damage on your machinery, please contact your nearest dealer. 

As for the buildings, products or facilities in Iseki Kyushu headquarter and Kumamoto 

branch, we found them more or less damaged but have already started our action to restore 

them. 

 

2. Iseki-Kumamoto Mfg. Co., Ltd. (Factory) 

Although any buildings weren’t collapsed, we discovered the buildings, products or facilities 

more or less damaged. So, we stop production until April 20 to grasp the full details while 

securing our safety in the continuing aftershocks followed by the main earthquake.  

We will announce our next schedule as soon as the situation of the aftermath is cleared. 

 

3.  Future actions 

Securing safety as the first priority, we continue to discuss and implement our action while 

our emergency headquarter collecting updated information as much as possible. 

We will make continuous announcements of the situation in a timely manner.  

 

 

Note: The above statements have been produces based on the information presently 

available. Please note that they may differ from the latest information. 
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